
WHAT’S ON IN ART ? 

Term 3 

Welcome back to Term 3 everyone!  

 

It was wonderful to welcome students back into the 

Art room. I was grateful to see them all before 

lockdown kicked in again. 

 

There are a few exciting things happening in the 

Art room this term. Entries for the National Student 

Art Prize close this week and I believe a number 

of students chose to participate. I will keep you all 

updated on any results as they come to through. 

Well done to those students who chose to have a 

go! 

 

Our ‘T and Bisque-it’ incursion will take place 

later this term. It was wonderful to have over 100 

students choose to participate. These sessions will 

take place over a number of lunchtime sessions 

towards the end of the term. It will take some time 

to get them all glazed and kiln fired however the 

goal is to have all clay items sent home before the 

end of term. 

 

A final thank you to everyone who participated in 

the online art lessons during remote learning. 

Having three children of my own at home, I know 

how difficult it is to juggle remote learning and 

many of you working from home. I love seeing 

student work coming in with big smiling faces! Here 

are a few photos of our clever Prep and Grade 1/2 

students experimenting with colour mixing and 

baking cupcakes! 

 

 

 


